16th September 2022

Dahl ClassWe have had a great couple of weeks back. The class seem to have settled in well and are enjoying our new routine and class set up.
Dahl Class have been very busy and working hard with their learning. In English we have started looking at ‘The Jolly Postman’ and so far have put an order in at the ‘Hobgoblin Store’ and thought about whether Baby Bear should forgive Goldilocks for breaking his chair as she did invite him to her party!
In Maths, Year One have been counting and thinking about the order of numbers where Year 2 have been partitioning numbers to show the tens and ones that represent 2 digit numbers.
We have also been investigating ‘Our Street’ in Geography. This week we walked around the village to spot points of interest. The children really enjoyed being out and about!  
In Science we are investigating ‘Who am I?’ We started the topic by thinking about our bodies and the children challenged themselves to think of as many parts of the human body as they could.

Polite Reminder- PE kits need to be in school. Several members of class do not have a kit in school regularly.
We have a new member of the class. A beautiful crocheted cat, who the children named Joy. Last week she went home with Fletcher and they enjoyed horse riding and making dens!
The first piece of homework has been given out. I would like it in by Wednesday 21st September. Please support your child if they need it but it would be useful to see where assistance was needed. 
Reading is very important and your child should read everyday. Please record this in their yellow reading record book. All book folders should be in school everyday as we listen to children read regularly. 
Please note, the reading book that comes home is very familiar and should not be a challenge. At school we challenge and stretch the children through questioning and their own experiences. 
Thank you to all the parents that came into Dahl Class for the Open Classroom. It was lovely to see so many of you and to have a chat. 
Thank you all for your continued support.
Shepherding our School Community to Enrich God’s World and Flourish
Upcoming Events and Dates
Monday 19th – Bank holiday
Friday 23rd – Jeans for Genes. 

